
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date: July 1, 2013 

 

To:John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

 

 

San Manuel and Mammoth Pools 

The San Manuel and Mammoth Pools have been up and running for a month now. The San 

Manuel Pool schedule has been altered to reflect peak use times. Thanks to a grant from 

Saddlebrooke Community Outreach we have free swim lessons in both San Manuel and 

Mammoth. The Sea Lion swim team has almost 100 kids participating this year. 

 

 

Blood Drive 

Coming July 10
th

 San Manuel High School Cafeteria. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


